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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 5th December 2017
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities
1. Road Safety

There are no road safety issues to report this month.
2. Antisocial Behaviour

· On 17th November, Police received a report of a large group of youths doing wheelies and cycling on pavements in Quality Street, North Berwick. Police attended however there were no youths on Police arrival.

· During the evening of 25th November, Police received a complaint regarding youths running through a garden at an address in Fidra Court, North Berwick. Police attended and there was no sign of any youths on arrival or in the area.
3. Housebreaking

· During the early evening on 18th November, an attempt was made to break into a dwelling house in Srathearn Road, North Berwick. No entry was gained and nothing was stolen. Enquiries are still ongoing. 
4. Parking

· 125 parking tickets were issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of October.
CAPP

December 2017 CAAP Priorities:

1. Noisy vehicles in the North Berwick Coastal Area, particularly around Law Primary School.

2. Increased patrols in the North Berwick Coastal Area due to recent break-ins.

3. North Berwick Hogmanay detail.

The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 31st January 2018, Council Chambers, North Berwick.
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information

· On 21st November, staff from Norden, High Street, North Berwick reported a female shoplifter having stolen 2 bracelets. Details were obtained and enquiries are still ongoing.
· On 22nd November, staff from the construction site at Law Primary School, reported the theft of a Stihl saw, which had occurred over the previous two weeks. Enquiries are still ongoing.
· On 2nd December, staff at Boots High Street, North Berwick reported a theft by two females of Make-up and gift sets valued at £100.00. Details were obtained and enquiries are ongoing.

· On 2nd December a disturbance was reported outside the Golfers High Street North Berwick, on Police arrival no persons were to be seen and no one made themselves known to Officers.

· On 3rd December a disturbance was reported outside the Ship Inn Quality Street North Berwick on Police arrival two persons were spoken to no complaints were made.

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

deborah.gray@scotland.pnn.police.uk and john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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